
 
 
 UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
 REGION IX 

          Underground Storage Tanks Program Office 
          75 Hawthorne Street (WST-8) 

            San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
 

REFER TO WST-8 
AND SITE# SALT-003(U)   

      Certified Mail: 7000 0520 0021 6106 4929 
 
Mr. Roland Mora  
Senior Project Manager 
Chevron Products Company 
P. O. Box 2292 
La Brea, CA   92822 
 
Dear Mr. Mora: 
 

This correspondence refers to the October 4, 2001 letter from Holguin, Fahan & 
Associates, Inc. (HFA) regarding the closure of Chevron Station #9-1513, which was located at 
8802 East McDowell Road in Scottsdale, Arizona, on land of the Salt River Pima-Maricopa 
Indian Community. 
 

Although a memo to our site file indicates that a “no further action” (NFA) letter for this 
station was mailed on February 13, 1993 we were unable to locate the original signed letter. 
We apologize that you never received the original NFA letter and request that you use this letter 
for your files.      
 

The information submitted by HFA  has assisted EPA in assessing the status of this 
site, where four underground storage tanks (USTs) were removed on April 20, 1990.  This site 
does not appear to pose a current threat to human health and the environment.  Therefore, 
EPA is not requiring further action at this time. 
 

If new USTs are installed at the site, Tank Notification Form #7530-1 must be completed 
and sent to this office within 30 days after startup of the new UST system.  A copy of this form 
is enclosed for your information.  Please call Walt Guggenheimer at (415) 744-2094, if you 
have questions or need more information. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Lester Kaufman, Manager 
Underground Storage Tanks Program Office 

 
Enclosure  
 
cc: Morris Paukgana, Environmental Program SRPMIC 

Holguin, Fahan & Associates, Inc. 
 



Attachment: List of Contacts 
 
 
 
Morris Paukgana  
Environmental Program 
Salt River Pima-Maricopa Indian Community 
10005 East Osborne Rd. 
Scottsdale, AZ 85256     

 (602) 850-8062 
 
Theresa Kalaghan, R. G. 
Holguin, Fahan & Associates, Inc.      
1215 South Park Lane 
Tempe, AZ   85281     

  (480) 505-
3332 
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